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Helpline Center & Black Hills Urgent Care name  
May Volunteer of the Month 

 

 

RAPID CITY - The Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care are pleased to announce that 
Lisa Castor has been named the May 2020 Volunteer of the Month. Lisa was nominated by Post 
22.   
 
The Volunteer of the Month program is sponsored by the Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent 
Care, a division of Black Hills Surgical Hospital. Volunteer of the Month recognizes outstanding 
individuals who make the community stronger through volunteerism.  
 
Lisa has been a longtime fan of Post 22, and a volunteer for 11 years with Post 22. Lisa helps 
Kathy and Shelly during the busiest and most important time of the season of parent fundraising 
by organizing parent packets, dispersing season tickets, collecting season ticket money from 
parents and entering data in our system to help track sales. 
 
During the season she volunteers at the front gate or ticket booth. She greets fans with a smile 
and is always sporting her baseball gear. Whenever Post 22 needs help with organizing an 
event, tournament or just need extra hands, Lisa is always there to help. 
 



Lisa also helps with the open and close duties at the ticket booth. Organizing the parents that 
volunteer for that game, counting money, running the 50/50 sales and creating the deposit at 
the end of the night. 
 
For information on volunteer opportunities, please call the Helpline Center at 211 or visit 
volunteer.helplinecenter.org 


